
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION AND JUSTICE 
MINISTER 

Mme Viviane Reding 
Vice-President 
European Commission 

Budapest, 16 December 2011 

Dear Madame Vice-President, 

With reference to your letter sent on 12 December I would like to bring to your attention the 
facts and considerations included in a separate document attached to this letter regarding 
the recently adopted legislation in Hungary. I share your view that the impacts of the new 
Fundamental Law of Hungary shall be evaluated in the context of the implementing 
legislative, administrative and judicial practice. In addition, I am convinced that all the issues 
you raised will be answered satisfactorily. 

I understand that the Commission is eager to learn the details of the reforms undergoing 
implemented in Hungary. My services did their best to answer all of your queries within the 
tight deadline you suggested and hope you have now all information necessary for the 
assessment of the issues on table. 

Yours sincerely, 

'ibor Navracsics 
Jeputy Prime Minister 

Ministe/òf PublicAdřmmstřation and Justice 

Ref. Ares(2011)1368586 - 16/12/2011


